

CITY OF SAN ANTONIO OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL **COUNCIL CONSIDERATION REQUEST**

TO:	Mayor & City Council			
FROM:	Councilman Joe Krier			
COPIES TO:	Sheryl Sculley, City Manager; Leticia Vacek, City Clerk; Chris Callanen, Assistant to the City Council; Martha Sepeda, Interim City Attorney; John Peterek, Special Projects Manager			
SUBJECT:	Request for Rezoning of Properties located along Turbo Drive and Braniff			
DATE:	November 3, 2015			
Issue Proposed for Consideration				
Logic for views and C. al. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1.				

I ask for your support for the inclusion of the following item on the agenda of the earliest available meeting of the City Council: Concurrence in directing staff to rezone property located along Turbo Drive and Braniff to make zoning consistent with the current uses of the property.

Brief Background

Properties located in this area are adjacent to the San Antonio International Airport, have residential zoning but are developed with either commercial or industrial uses. The current zoning of the property was the result of the annexation that occurred in 1964 that applied Temporary "A" Residential Zoning to properties that were already developed with commercial or industrial uses. Rezoning of the properties, with any necessary Plan Amendments to the San Antonio International Airport Vicinity Land Use Plan, will bring properties into compliance.

Submitted for Council consideration by:	Councilman Joe Krier, T	District 9	
		istict y	
Supporting Councilmembers' Signatu	ares (4 only)	Ι	District No.
1.			
2. Alany			Z
3.	,		5
4.			4

2015 NOV 13 AM 10: 39